[bookmark: _GoBack]

MAY 2021

DENNINGTON ALLOTMENT AND GARDENERS’ ASSOCIATION
Once again the Allotment has had to adapt to the continuing weather variants this past winter and, in particular, this spring. The consistent chill and almost total lack of rain for most of March and April prevented an early start to the season’s planting. However, the allotment continues to thrive and is now looking at its best with all of the plots prepared and ready for the new season.

Last summer members produced a great variety of crops and are looking forward to another productive season this year. We also look forward to participating in the forthcoming Village Fete this year when we will have the opportunity to display some of our produce, and to meeting up with other villagers.

Unfortunately there has been a recent spate of dog fouling around the perimeter of the Allotment and we will position new ‘Reminder’ signs on the gates and fencing. 

Once again we thank Robert Wardley for providing his grass mowing skills throughout the year, and we also thank Nick Watts for maintaining the perimeter trees, hedging and ditches.

We are pleased to confirm that we now have full occupancy of the Allotment with two enquiries on the waiting list. The finances remain in good order with the Treasurer maintaining a cash balance of just over £900.


Pamela Turner (Secretary) 					John Jarvie (Chairman)







